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Disabled Children’s Service –  

Short Breaks Service 

 Newsletter 25th January 2022 

 

This newsletter contains events and updates from various services around Halton and 

also other general information which you may find useful. 

 

 

 SEN Half Term Holiday Club: Sign up here… https://forms.gle/3JiB8LjTqAozg3By9  

 

 
 

https://forms.gle/3JiB8LjTqAozg3By9
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 MAKO-CREATE HALTON YOUTH PROVISION: 
Digital Music Making Course – 31st Jan-14th Feb (1 week break for half term) 28th Feb-

14th Mar 
 

 
 

 PALACEFIELDS COMMUNITY PANTRY: 
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 HALTON YOUTH CABINET – MENTAL HEALTH CAMPAIGN 

Better Letter is a mental health campaign created by Halton Youth Cabinet, a group of young 
people passionate about making positive change!  
 
Young people can learn new skills, connect with other young people and be part of a larger 
social action campaign helping to spread positivity in Halton!  
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 JANE MULLEN SPEECH THERAPY: 
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 iCAN Warning: Loft insulation phone calls 

Halton Trading Standards have been made aware of residents receiving unsolicited 
telephone calls regarding loft insulation. The callers state how they are concerned that 
the consumer may have loft insulation that is unsafe and which is also being phased out 
by government. These telephone calls often develop into the trader wanting to 
inspect/survey the consumer’s property, often for free!   

Halton Trading Standards believe this is a scam. Residents should be cautious of 
unsolicited telephone calls requesting visits to their properties.  

If you or somebody you know has been caught out by a scam or fraud please contact 
one of our specialist officers, Linda or Sue on 0151 511 8785 or 0151 511 8775, who are 
already working with people in Halton who have lost thousands of pounds to scams. 

If you need advice on anything else please contact the Citizens Advice Consumer 
Helpline  or 0808 223 1133 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*This newsletter provides general information and resources (not all services on the newsletter are 

associated with Halton Borough Council). If you do not wish to continue receiving this newsletter, 

please email: 

Victoria.Meadows@halton.gov.uk 

Disabled Children’s Service 

Halton Borough Council 

 

For information about services visit the Halton Local Offer website 

 

/HaltonLocalOffer  

@SENDLocalOffer 

http://www.adviceguide.org.uk/england/consumer_e/consumer_protection_for_the_consumer_e/consumer_citizens_advice_consumer_service_e/if_you_need_more_help.htm
http://www.adviceguide.org.uk/england/consumer_e/consumer_protection_for_the_consumer_e/consumer_citizens_advice_consumer_service_e/if_you_need_more_help.htm
mailto:Victoria.Meadows@halton.gov.uk
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Halton-SEND-Local-Offer/1504513136454947#!/pages/Halton-SEND-Local-Offer/1504513136454947
https://twitter.com/SENDLocalOffer

